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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

Welcome back to a new half term! We are looking forward to a fantastic term 
ahead, filled with exciting opportunities and experiences for all our pupils. 
 
We are absolutely thrilled to announce the opening of our new timber trail! A 
huge thank you to the PTA (SOAP) and all our amazing parents & carers for their 
fundraising efforts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yrs 1 to 6 had amazing workshops and class visits on Thursday, led by ‘Steel’ from 
TV's Gladiators! Focussing on self-belief, confidence, mindfulness, & finding the 
positives in every day. It was inspiring to see our pupils engaging, learning, and 
having fun during such a great experience.  
 
From next week school staff will be timetabling their classes to use the trail during 
playtimes and specified times across the day. 
 
It is important to remind everyone that children are not permitted to use the 
equipment outside of supervised activity, such as at the start and end of the 
school day. We appreciate your understanding and support in ensuring the safety 
of all our pupils. 
 
Here’s to an exciting term ahead! 

Children in Need Day  

This year we will be taking part with the Children in Need campaign on Friday 15th 

November. Pupil school council suggest that children either come dressed in some-

thing spotty or Superhero style.  

Please make a donation if you wish via the Children in Need website. Donate to BBC 

Children in Need  

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


                                  

 

      

NODYN ATGOFFA SESIWN BRECHLYN FFLIW TRWYNOL 

NASAL FLU VACCINE SESSION REMINDER 

14/11/2024 
A allai'r rhieni/gwarcheidwaid hynny nad ydynt eto wedi cyflwyno eu ffurflen gydsynio electronig i'w plentyn gael y 

frechlyn ffliw trwynol yn yr ysgol, wneud hynny cyn gynted â phosibl. 

Os allwch lenwi’r ffurflen gydsynio cyn gynted â sy’n bosibl ac o leiaf 72 awr cyn diwrnod y sesiwn.  Os yw’r ffurflen 

gydsynio yn hwyr, efallai na fydd yn bosibl i’ch plentyn dderbyn y frechlyn ffliw yn yr ysgol a cynnigir clinig dal-i-fyny 

yn lle. 

Parents/guardians who have not yet submitted their e-consent form for their child to receive the Nasal Flu vaccine in 

school please do so as soon possible. 

Please complete the consent form as soon as possible and no later than 72 hours before the day of the session.  

Any late forms may result in your child not receiving the nasal flu spray at school and an offer of a catch-up clinic will 

be made.   

Cofion Cynnes / Kind Regards 
 
Tîm Imiwneiddio Nyrsys Ysgol / School Nursing Immunisation Team 
Ffôn / Tel 02920907664 
Immunisation.CAVUHBschoolnursing@wales.nhs.uk 

Please follow link or scan QR code for the e-consent 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyProwc0tRo7SlFodPDo7y1M5RUQ1BFV0hZQkcwV0c4UzNWQjMzS01SVFI1Ri4u 
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